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Dear families, 

 

I have been gathering input on what we can offer our families and children this summer, and the 

resounding response is that people would love to attend a weekend Family Camp!  

 

There are a couple great locations and times (early July and middle of August) we are looking at, but 

before I make a reservation, we need to get an idea of how many people would like to come. It would be 2 

nights in a beautiful mountain location with lots of activities available for families to participate in. 

 

Most likely we would ask families to cover about 1/2 the cost of lodging, which would be about $50 per 

person, and we would cap it at $200-250 per family. 

 

If you think your family would like and be able to attend something like this (even if you are not 100% 

sure), PLEASE REPLY by this Friday, so that we can make a reservation to accommodate all the people 

who want to participate. 

 

Thank you! 

 

In addition to Family Camp, we will organize a few days this summer for older kids to have fun and learn 

together. Stay tuned for more info! 

 

Pastor Adonia 


